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               Monday 28th November 2022  

Christmas Arrangements.  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are in our last three weeks of term before the Christmas break and it is about to get very 

busy! We have many exciting activities for both you and the children to enjoy. 

Nativity: 

The children have been very busy learning their lines and songs for our performance of ‘Hey 

Ewe.’ We have started putting the entire show together now and it is sure to rival any 

Broadway show. As always we appreciate your support in helping children learn their lines 

and providing costumes. We ask that all costumes are in a named bag and in school by 

Friday 2nd December 2022 please. This allows us to do lots of dress rehearsals getting the 

children use to the tea-towels, angel wings and sheep masks.  

There will be a 2pm and a 6pm showing on Monday 12th December at the Church. We do 

not operate a ticket system but ask that you spread your family attendees equally over both 

sessions so everyone gets to see and enjoy the performances comfortably.  Please arrive at 

the church no earlier than 1.40pm for the 2pm showing. We will send costumes home with 

the children after the first performance. We ask that you bring your children dressed in their 

costumes to the church for the evening performance, please arrive no earlier than 5.40pm 

for the 6pm showing.  

Carol Concert & Christmas Lunch: 

On Wednesday 14th December we will be holding our annual Carol Concert at the Church 

and having our Christmas lunch (please order via the app). Our Carol Concert will take place 

in the church at 9am. This will be led by Mrs Cross and Mrs Buckley, we hope to see you 

there.  On the day children are welcome to come to school dressed in their Christmas 

jumpers/outfits to celebrate in style.  

Best wishes,  

 

Mrs Godbold  
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